## LETTER TO THE MANAGEMENT

May 28, 2017

Dear Sir/Madam:

Congratulations on finishing the "catwalk" across Tiger Lake. I really like the new, improved view. Now I can see and wave (with my tail, of course) to my friends on the other side, and watch those silly birds in the pond. We'll talk about THEM later.

However, in constructing the catwalk you seem to have forgotten something that was requested by a former resident of Tiger Lake. I seem to recall Hoover asking for a dock to be built out into the lake so that he could lay there and nap, or watch the fish swim by and avoid the snakes and

turtles. I agree – I think that's a grand idea!

I thought maybe you were saving that for last, but I notice that all the construction material has been cleaned up and removed. When Carole and Gale were wading in Tiger Lake a few weeks ago, I am certain that they measured where the dock should be built, and I've attached pictures as proof. (And might I add, they looked lovely in those waders – hee hee chuff chuff!) So I anticipate that the dock will be built soon.





And speaking of home improvements, something else that I would like to see added is a hammock between the trees where I can nap on the shoreline. Right now I have to rest my feets and head against the trees – it would be much nicer to have a hammock there where I can nap and swing. Please make sure it's not one of those net kinds that my feets will fall though – I need nice, sturdy cloth that will hold myself and future Tiger Lake vacationers. A friend sent me a picture of his, which I have also attached.

Well, this letter seems to be getting a little long, so we'll talk about those silly birds some other time ...

Thanks for your attention to my requests.

Sincerely,

Seth Tiger (Sent via Lori D., Secretary to the Cats)

Instructions for Fire Hose Hammocks for Big Cats can be found at http://www.rexano.org/ResponsibleOwnership/Caging/Fire\_Hammock.pdf



Photo from the Rexano.org web site